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in God's hands

ST. IGNATIUS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
Headteacher: Mr. C.J. Bonner




7th February 2020
Dear Parents / Carers

Re :  SATs workshop for Year 6 parents and pupils  Wednesday 12th February 2020
As you may be aware, all Year 6 pupils will be undertaking Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) in May 2020.
We are preparing all the pupils for these assessments through their daily work and homework activities.

In order that you can support your child in the coming months, we would like to invite you to an information session and workshop to explain various aspects in relation to the SATs tests including:

· how we have set up additional support including Booster classes
· how you can support your child with their Reading, SPAG and Maths, Writing  revision

· the timetable for SATs week in May 2020.
The SATs workshop will take place on Wednesday 12th February 2020 at 9am in the hall. 
All the Y6 pupils will be there, so if you are able to come, you will be working directly with your child. 

We understand that some of you will be unable to attend, so are happy to meet with you after school one day to explain what we discussed in the workshop.
If you have any further queries, please telephone school or come and speak with Mr Bonner, Ms Curran or our Year 6 teachers and we will try to answer your questions as best we can.
Thank you for your continued support and we forward to seeing many of you at the workshop. 
Yours sincerely,

Y6 team 
